
                                                  Five Lakes Association Meeting Minutes

Date: 8-10-15

1.)

Attendance:          Ralph Greenfield – President 

                                            Chris Stolicker – Vice-President

                                            Carolyn Harp – Treasurer

                                            Lorreta  Wischemeyer – Secretary

                                                Cathy Church – Area S (Lone Pine Rd.)

                                            Bob McFall – Area 1 ( Pebble Creek & Deepwoods)

                                            Walter Plajstek/Tammy Boles – Area 2 ( Peninsula Dr.)

                                            Vacant – Area 3 (Five lakes Dr.) 

                                            Steve Cohoon – Area 4 ( White Birch Dr.)  

2.) Pledge Of Allegiance

3.)  Issues from previous meeting:

3.1) Bre Grabil gave her report on the lake beginning with the fact that 2015/2016 season is still part of 
the multiple year contract with no price increases. PLM has been aggressively controlling exotic and 
invasive weed species throughout Five Lakes utilizing systemic herbicides when appropriate. The treating 
for algae growth and nuisance native plants in residential areas will continue to be required while 
promoting plant diversity for a healthy ecosystem. Proposed Timeline for next year:

              3.1.1) December 2015 apply for DEQ permit

              3.1.2) Spring 2016 PLM notifies all residents via mailing of proposed treatment schedule.

              3.1.3) May/June Spring survey, Water Quality, potential herbicide/algae application.

              3.1.4) June/July potential herbicide/algae application

              3.1.5) August/September potential herbicide/algae application.

3.2) Improvements to beach area have been completed.

3.3) Tom Meskill has been appointed to website manager.

3.4) Continued work being conducted on New Directory. 



3.5) Lorreta W. given approval to acquire funds for a laptop computer for Secretary position. ( $700.00 
max)

3.6) New building approvals.

4.) Treasurer report: $31,904.45 in saving account,  57 residnts still have not paid dues.

5.) New meeting minutes:

6.) Area Rep. issues:

6.1)  Cathy Church- No issues

6.2)  Bob McFall- Deep Woods has trailer with junk that needs to be reviewed with resident

6.3)  Walter Plajstek/Tammy Boles- Tree trimming is not within the jurisdiction of the Board.

6.4)  Vacant-

6.5)  Steve Cohoon- No Issues

7.) Audience concerns:

8.) Closing: Motion to close approved.


